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From: Bryan Dunncan 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: Developing OIC"s rules for SB 5313 
Date: Monday, July 12, 2021 4:25:17 PM 

External Email 

To whom it may concern, 

Hello, my name is Bryan Dunncan, MSW (He/They), I'm the policy & programming manager 
for the Lavender Rights Project, a local LGBTQIA+ legal advocacy group. I'm writing today 
in response to an e-mail I received from Catherine West of Legal Voice. I, and my 
organization, would like to help participate in the rulemaking for SB 5313. If you could let me 
know how we may help participate that would be excellent. Thank you very much for your 
time and wishing you the best. 

In solidarity 

Bryan Dunncan, MSW 
Program Manager 
LGBTQIA+/QT2BIPOC equity trainer 
Social worker 
He/They Pronouns 

Lavender Rights Project 
Tacoma / Seattle 
1004 M.L.K. Jr Way, Tacoma, WA 98405-4150 
100 S. King St, STE 100 #711, Seattle WA 98104-3844 
(206) 639-7955
bryan@lavenderrightsproject.org

Please be advised that I am not an attorney and cannot offer legal advice. 
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